
My name is Kate Bergeron and I am running for an At Large position on the WFDF 
Board of Directors.  Most recently, I have been serving as the Treasurer of WFDF 
(2007-2011).  My desires are to continue to work within the WFDF structure to improve 
our governance, services to our members, and WFDF’s reach in the world.  Our recent 
partnership with Ultimate Peace shows that WFDF has the ability to influence more than  
competitive events in the world of flying disc sports.  As disc sports continue to grow, we 
should take a leading position in keeping spirit and the competitive nature of the game 
both at the front of our participants minds.

I believe that I can offer the Board support in the areas of fiscal responsibility, anti-
doping, Spirit of the Game, and overall governance.  I have several years of working in 
the organization of Ultimate events in the United States and served on the Board of 
Directors of the UPA (now USA Ultimate).  In my professional career, I manage a team 
of engineers that design hardware for Apple, Inc.  I am also pursuing an MBA at the 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology and am excited to be applying my new-found 
business skills to WFDF affairs.

If you would like to get in touch with me with any specific questions, please email me at 
kate.bergeron@wfdf.org.  Thank you for your support.
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